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Winkleigh Primary School
Learning together, achieving together

YEAR 5 SKERN LODGE RESIDENTIAL 2022

To Parents of: 

To School Members: 

 
EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Skern Lodge Residential Visit, Year 5 - Monday 28th March 2022 to Wednesday 30th March 2022


We have managed to secure a residential visit to Skern Lodge for year 5 pupils in March 2022.  Skern Lodge
is an independent adventure activity centre situated on the edge of Appledore, which has been running for
over 40 years.  The children will be offered activities including surfing, abseiling, archery, kayaking,
orienteering & climbing. 


The visit to Skern Lodge provides a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn exciting new skills, develop
team building, encourages personal development and covers part of the national curriculum for key stage
2.  It is also, for some, their first trip away from home in a safe, secure and happy environment.   For more
information please view the website www.skernlodge.co.uk 


The cost of the residential is £187.50 per child.  (This includes all meals activities and accommodation and a
coach there.)   Parents / carers will need to collect their child from Skern Lodge (Appledore) at 1.00pm on
Wednesday 30th March.
Thank you to FOWS for their class contribution that we will be using to subsidise this residential.


Contributions will be payable by three monthly instalments of £52.50, with an initial deposit of £30.00.  The
deposit is required no later than 30th November 2021 to secure a place.   


Full payment will need to be received no later than 28th February 2022.


If you would like your child to take part in this exciting residential please log in to the School Gateway to pay
a non-refundable deposit of £30.00 and give initial consent by 30th November 2021.  This will then secure
your child’s place.


If you have any questions, please let us know.


Please remember that we are unable to process late requests and if your consent and deposit has not been
received by 30th November, unfortunately your child will not be able to participate.


Yours truly,

http://www.skernlodge.co.uk/


Mr Walter



Executive Headteacher - Mrs V Fenemore
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